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MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY 

29 MAR 

Parent Teacher 
Interviews 

30 MAR 

Parent Teachers 
Interviews  

Morning Tea 
Bronze Awards 

31 MAR 

Parent Teacher 
Interviews 

1 APR 

Parent Teacher 
Interviews 

Easter Hat Parade 

2 APR 

School Holidays 

Good Friday 

19 APR 

Staff return for 
school 

development day 

20 APR 

Students 
return after 

holidays 

21 APR 

Cross Country 

Yrs 3 to 6 

28 APR 

GOT IT Parent 

Session 1 
6 - 7.30pm 

10 MAY 

7pm P & C 
Meeting 

12 MAY 

GOT IT Parent 

Session 2 
6 - 7.30pm 

THE CALENDAR
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PROUDLY PRESENTING OUR SCHOOL VISION 
 
Our school vision statement describes our collective purpose, what is important to us and what 
we want to achieve. It has been co-created with input from parents, students and staff, so that we 
can work collectively to support and achieve the best possible outcomes for our students. It helps 
us look to the future and seeks to unify and motivate all in our community so that we are well 
placed to work together in the service of achieving this.  
 
Our school community selected a number of powerful words to be incorporated into our vision, 
which are indicated in the word clouds below. The word clouds are visual representations which 
show the most frequently selected words. The larger the word, in the word cloud, the more 
frequently it was selected by the group.  
 
Here are the wordles that were created from various stakeholder groups: 
 
 
 
From the students 

 
From the administrative and support staff 
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From the parent community                      

 
From our teaching staff 

SO OUR SCHOOL VISION IS 

EMPOWERING LEARNERS TODAY, FOR TOMORROW! 
At John Purchase Public School we are preparing our students as 
lifelong learners with the skills and dispositions to connect, 
succeed and thrive in an increasingly complex world. 
Our school community is committed to developing confident, 
competent and resilient young people who work collaboratively to 
continually improve and achieve excellence.  We believe in 
fostering students' joy and curiosity in learning, within a caring, 
inclusive and supportive environment.  
Our school expectations of respect, responsibility and aspire, 
underpin our everyday practices. 
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SCHOOL IMPROVEMENT PLAN 

During this term we have been working hard to finalise our school’s strategic improvement 
plan for 2021 - 2024. We will be working towards achieving three directions, which incorporate 
two key initiatives.  

STRATEGIC DIRECTION 1: GROWTH & ATTAINMENT 

This first strategic area focuses on maximising growth and attainment. It will enable us to focus 
on developing practices to ensure our students are appropriately challenged and supported in 
reading and numeracy, within a culture of high expectations. We want our students to connect 
with, apply and transfer deep understandings across key learning areas and it is important to us 
that our students achieve academic excellence. The two major initiatives within this direction are: 

• Rigour in Teaching & Learning
• Differentiation

STRATEGIC DIRECTION 2: 
STUDENT AGENCY 

This second strategic area focuses on 
empowering agency, efficacy and a 
love of learning; whereby all students 
believe in themselves as learners and 
develop the capacity to co-regulate 
their own learning with their teachers 
and parents’ guidance and support. 
This strongly supports our vision statement and deepens the work we have undertaken over the 
recent years in terms of our visible learning journey. It continues to be important to us that students 
understand what they are learning, why that learning is important and how they can achieve their 
learning goals. We want our learners to develop and use the skills, capabilities and dispositions 
to flourish as lifelong learners, who are empowered to thrive in an ever-changing, increasingly 
complex world. The two major initiatives within this direction are: 

• Self-Regulation
• Learner Efficacy
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STRATEGIC DIRECTION 3: 
IMPACTFUL PRACTICE 
The third strategic area involves 
students, teachers and leaders 
collaboratively and astutely 
collecting, analysing and using 
relevant data, with an evaluative 
thinking lens, as an embedded daily 
practice, so that teaching and 
learning is responsive to the needs of 
the students and so that optimal 
learning outcomes are fostered. This 
supports our pursuit of excellence for 
all students. The two major initiatives 
within this direction are:  
 

• Data Driven Assessment for 
Teaching 

• Data Driven Evaluation for Planning 

 
We enthusiastically thank our students, parents and staff for their contributions and look forward 
to working together over the next four years towards achieving our directions! 
 
 

 
 
 
 
CONGRATULATIONS! 
 
We are delighted to share Mrs Ducie’s baby news. Mr and Mrs 
Ducie’s beautiful baby boy, Jackson, arrived on 19th March, 
weighing 3.415kg. Mother and baby are both well. 
 
 
 
IT’S A BOY! 
Congratulations to Mr and 
Mrs El Bazouni on the birth 
of their beautiful baby boy, 
Marcus. He arrived on 22nd 
March, weighing a healthy 
3.75kg. Mother and baby                

                                                        are doing well. 
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 A BIG THANK YOU TO OUR P & C AND NSW GOVERNMENT 

Last year our P and C successfully applied for the NSW 
Government’s Community Building Partnership (CBP) Grant, 
to purchase outdoor seating. We were delighted that the P & C 
were awarded $20000 to purchase the seating and voted to 
fund around $5000 or $6000 to pay for the difference between 
the grant funds and the cost of the furniture. These will be 
placed outside eight brick classrooms. We are very excited 
that a previously underutilised teaching, learning and 
socialising space is now being fitted with colourful seating. 

The seating arrived last week, during the heavy rain and we were so eager for fine weather to 
arrive, so we could start unwrapping the goods! 
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Many hands make light work at John Purchase. Thank you to Clare, our business manager, who 
has become quite handy with a drill. Thank you to GA Peter for working tirelessly with Clare to 
prepare the furniture, and also thank you to our neighbourly GAs from the high school next door 
for helping with the heavy lifting. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

It didn’t take long (less than one day) before students were 
using the new furniture to collaborate, during their lessons. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
We are very appreciative of the P and C’s work in preparing the application and subsequent paper 
work required, and for the funding provided by the NSW Government’s CBP Program.  
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SAFETY FENCING 
 
We are also so pleased to have the safety fencing completed. 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Have a great holiday everyone! 
 
 

Leonie Black 
Principal 
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Easter Hat Making 
 
Recent changes to the Covid guidelines enabled our students to share in the joy of students, 
across grades, supporting one another, during Easter hat-making last week. Here are some 
photos of the creative process! 

        

     
Easter Hat Parade Assembly  

 K-2 Easter Hat Parade 
9:15am Thursday, 1st April 2021 

 
The Easter Hat Parade is an opportunity for the students in K-2 to display their Easter hats. Due 
to spacing requirements imposed by COVID restrictions, this year, we are limited to inviting only 
one adult per child in Kindergarten, Year 1 or Year 2. Additionally, three students will receive 
awards at this event and all P&C associated competitions for Easter, will be announced. The 
parade should conclude by 11am. 
 
If you will be attending the parade, it will be necessary for you to sign in and use the Service NSW 
COVID app at the front office. It is necessary to practice COVID hygiene by using the provided 
sanitiser. We also ask that you adhere to social distancing of 1.5 metres at all times. Please be 
seated (with appropriate social distancing) in the COLA by 9:10am. Please do not attend if you 
are suffering from any cold or flu-like symptoms. 
 

FROM THE DEPUTY PRINCIPAL 
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Parent Interviews with Class Teachers 
 
As previously advised, all parent interviews will be held in the school hall this week. The booking 
site is now closed. Prior to each interview, parents will be required to complete the Covid 
check in process outside the hall, so please allow extra time for this. As advised 
previously, please do not attend the interviews, if you have any cold or flu-like 
symptoms. If this is the case, please phone the school office to advise cancellation 
of your appointment and request a new time in Term 2. Please be considerate of other 
parents and be on time for your appointment. 
 

 
 

2021 Class and Teacher Names 
Early Stage 1 
(Kindergarten) 

Stage 1 
(Years 1 and 2) 

Stage 2 
(Years 3 and 4) 

Stage 3 
(Years 5 and 6) 

KM Mrs Martinez 
KH Mrs Hooper 
KE Miss Eiffert 
 

1I Ms Insuasti 
1N Mrs Merlo 
1M Miss Moore 
1P Miss Parker 
2C Mrs Cascun 
2S Miss Scholz 
2T Mrs Townsend 
 
 

3G Mrs Green 
3N Miss Nelson 
3P Mrs Pettitt 
3/4B Miss Brennan 
4F Mrs Fazzolari 
4-O Miss O’Brien 
4M Miss 
McCracken 

5A Miss Mahler 
5B Mrs Button 
5L Mrs Brooke-Smith 
5M Miss McDonald 
6C Miss Childs 
6LW Mrs Lara & Mrs 
Winston 
6LG Mrs Lovell & Miss 
Granziera 
6G Ms Graham 
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Our School Expectations 
 

 
 

This week’s expectation is:  
 

Responsibility: Stay in bounds and use the 
correct pathways 

Congratulations to the students who have demonstrated our school expectations of 
RESPECT, RESPONSIBILITY or who have tried to ASPIRE.  

 
  
Purchase Pride Badge (10 Purchase Prides) 
 

 
 
When students receive ten Purchase Pride awards (pictured above), these should be left in 
Mrs King’s ‘award shelf’ in the administration corridor. The ten awards need to be bundled 
together and clearly labelled with the student’s name and current class. 
 
Purchase Pride cards have a tear off strip. This strip may be removed by the recipient and 
placed in the appropriate stage box outside Mrs King’s office, to go in the lucky dip draw for a 
canteen voucher.  
 
Following changes to the Covid guidelines, students will now be presented with their 
Purchase Pride badge at 8:55am on a Monday morning, usually the week after their 
name is published in the newsletter. Congratulations to the following Purchase Pride 
recipients, who will be presented with their badges in Week 2 next term: 
Vera G (4M), Hayden S (4F), Molly K (2T), Jessica S (2T), Jackson R (1I), 
Allison G (1P), William K (2T), Kathleen L (4M) 
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What do I do with my Class Awards? 
 

 
 
When a student has received ten green/white class awards (pictured above), they should be 
handed in to Mrs King’s ‘award shelf’ in the administration corridor. The ten class awards 
need to be bundled together and clearly labelled with the student’s name, current class and 
award level reached: 
 
10 Class Awards = Bronze   20 = Silver   30 = Gold    40 = Bronze Medallion   50 = Silver 
Medallion  60 = Gold Medallion    75 = Platinum Medallion and Principal for the Day! 
 
A clear, snap lock bag is ideal for this purpose! 
 
With the exception of Bronze Awards (which are published at the end of the term and 
presented at a Principal’s morning tea for students and parents), all awards received by 3pm 
on Thursday afternoons, are ‘stamped’ and published in the next school newsletter, which is 
usually on the following Monday. At this time, I indicate when these awards will be presented 
at the next Thursday afternoon assembly. 
 
Students need to be responsible for their own awards, as replacements are not issued. 
 
 

    BRONZE AWARD (10 Class Awards) 
 

Bronze Awards will be presented at the Principal’s Morning Tea tomorrow at 10:55am in the 
annexe.  
Congratulations to the following student: 
Lucy C (4M) 
 

  
Mrs Adela King 
Deputy Principal 
 
 



 

 

 

John Purchase Public School parents (K-6) are invited to attend two seminars on: 

                           Emotionally Intelligent Parenting 

The seminars will be facilitated by NSW Health staff and cover: 

 The importance of Emotional Intelligence and the impact on 

wellbeing. 

 An introduction to the development of children’s brains in 

relation to emotions and their behaviour. 

 The importance of identifying feelings in yourself to help your 

children identify and manage their feelings. 

 A look at different parenting styles.  

 An introduction to Emotion Coaching techniques including how and when to use Emotion Coaching with 

your children. 

***Parents are encouraged to attend both sessions*** 

The two sessions cover different content. The second session builds on the first session. 

Session 1:    Week 2: Wednesday 28th April  

Session 2:    Week 4: Wednesday 12th May  

Time:   6.30pm - 8.00pm 

Venue:       John Purchase Public School Hall 

 

Please click on the link below to register for the seminars by 23rd April 2021. 

https://forms.gle/fb6zSEnZ7Zzugkmx7 

*Due to COVID numbers are limited. 

Parent testimonials 

 “The information was easy to understand & practical to implement. I tried it & it has already changed our family interactions” – 

Turramurra Parent 

 “A very powerful way to understand your children’s emotions and your own emotions to be able to connect on a much closer 

level” - Allambie Heights Parent 

 “A great insight into a child’s perspective of the world which helped me understand ways in which I could improve my parenting” - 

North Ryde Parent 

https://forms.gle/fb6zSEnZ7Zzugkmx7


 

 

Settle Your Glitter by Momentous Institute (free app). 

This app guides children through deep breathing exercises that 

allow them to regain control of emotions. 
 

 

 

What is ‘co-regulation’? 

Children are born with many emotions but without the 

language or ability to understand and manage them. We 

teach them how to be calm by doing it with them: rocking, 

patting, hugging, and quiet talking. 

Children have good days and bad days when managing their feelings – just like 

the rest of us. They are sensitive to stress, lack of sleep, noise, arguments, etc.  

This can make paying attention to teachers and parents very difficult at times. 

When a calm adult helps a child to stay calm and provides support for the child’s 

emotional experiences, they become ‘in tune’ with each other. Being ‘in tune’ is 

important because children need to learn to co-regulate their emotions (manage 

their emotions with their parents help) before they can self-regulate (manage 

their emotions without help). 

Activity: Feelings Chart 

Print out the attached feelings chart and use the template to brainstorm with your 

child: 

- What signs they show on the outside to reflect how they feel on the inside? 

- What activity or strategy they could use to help them to feel calmer? 

- What activity or strategy could others use to help them to feel calmer? 

Tip: Keep it on your fridge to use as a daily reference for how to manage big feelings 

Apps 

Breathe, Think, Do with Sesame Street (free app).  

This app provides breathing and problem solving practice for children. 

 

 

 

 

 



 

FEELINGS CHART 
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Why I like school by Youta Chuah 4F 

1. I like school because I’m always learning new things like how to play sports e.g.,
AFL, t ball, league tag and soccer. Also, if school wasn’t here then we would not
know how to do maths or write a narrative.

2. I always like school because I get to play with my
friends and also help them out if they need help. I
love when we partner up with somebody because
then I get to do my fantastic work with my friends.

3. Band is also one of my favorite things to do at school because I get to play music
with my friends. Sometimes I get new pieces like March to the Headmaster's Office
and Celtic Air and Dance No. 3. My instrument that I play is the saxophone.

4. I like going to school because I get to see all of my teachers such
as Mrs Rowley, Mrs Fazzolari, Mrs Collier, Mrs Ducie and Mrs A.

5. I also get to use digital stuff such as laptops, iPads and
computers. Right now, we are learning about Indonesia and making 
a travel brochure using iPads. 

6. I like Mathletics because that keeps me busy after I come home
from school and the same goes for study ladder.

7. I like school because I get to spend a tiny bit of my money at the canteen and
enjoy the food.

ATTENTION YEAR 4 PARENTS - Intention to Apply: Year 5 Opportunity Class Placement 
2022 

Government schools use a range of strategies to meet the educational needs of gifted and 
talented students. One strategy is Opportunity Class placement for the last two years of primary 
school, which provides intellectual stimulation and an educationally enriched environment for 
gifted and talented students. Offers for Opportunity Class placement will be made on the basis 
of the Opportunity Class Placement Test results and school assessment. The Opportunity Class 
Placement Test will be held on Wednesday 21 July 2021 at a venue to be announced. 

If you would like your child to apply for Opportunity Class placement in Year 5 in 2022 please 
note all applications are completed online. 

The application website opens on Tuesday 20 April 2021 and closes on Friday 7 May 
2021: https://education.nsw.gov.au/public-schools/selective-high-schools-and-opportunity-
classes/year-5. 

FROM THE TEACHERS

https://education.nsw.gov.au/public-schools/selective-high-schools-and-opportunity-classes/year-5
https://education.nsw.gov.au/public-schools/selective-high-schools-and-opportunity-classes/year-5
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Parents and carers must apply from the website at that time. The High Performing Students Unit 
does not accept late applications. 
 
The Opportunity Class Placement Test will change in 2021 for placement in 2022. The new test 
will consist of thinking skills, mathematical reasoning and reading comprehension. In 2021 the 
placement test will remain in a paper-based format. 
We encourage parents to monitor this website regularly for further updates on the opportunity 
class process for placement in 2022: https://education.nsw.gov.au/public-schools/selective-high-
schools-and-opportunity-classes/year-5. 
 
A separate Intention to Apply letter has been emailed to Year 4 parents. If you have not 
received this, please contact me on 9875 3100.  
 
 
Mrs Salazar 
Stage 2 Assistant Principal  
 

 
 
 
LOST PROPERTY 
 
There are a number of unnamed lost property items which will be displayed outside the front 
office before and after school each day this week.  These items range from clothing, lunch 
boxes and drink bottles.  Please drop by and see if any of these items are your child’s. 
 
Any named lost property, when found is returned to your child’s classroom. 
 
 
 
 
 
  
P & C POSITIONS 
  
While the majority of key positons were filled at the last P & C  Annual General meeting, positions 
available are: 
 

• Vice President 
• Secretary 
• Band Secretary 
• Band Committee Members x 2 
• Canteen/Uniform Shop Committee Minute Taker 
• Canteen/Uniform Shop Committee Members x 3 
• Child Protection Officer (Female) 

 
Anh  
Vice President 
  

FROM THE P & C 

FROM THE OFFICE 

https://education.nsw.gov.au/public-schools/selective-high-schools-and-opportunity-classes/year-5
https://education.nsw.gov.au/public-schools/selective-high-schools-and-opportunity-classes/year-5


 
 

The school holidays are near, start it with a year of unlimited offers and savings. Purchase 
your Entertainment Membership today to support John Purchase Public School and get a 
year of amazing 2-for-1 offers, discounts and savings AND a bonus $10 or $20 eGift Card. 

 
T&C's apply* visit www.entertainment.com.au/promotions 

 
 

http://www.entertainment.com.au/promotions
https://www.entertainment.com.au/orderbooks/215j207


 
 
 
 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT! 
John Purchase Public School P&C Association 

CONTACT: Anh Holland 
EMAIL: vicepresident@jppspandc.org.au 

 
 

*BONUS eGift Card Offer 
 

You will have the option to choose either a BONUS Woolworths Store eGift Card or a JB Hi-Fi eGift Card in the denomination assigned to the Membership product 
purchased. You must redeem your choice of BONUS eGift Card within 60 days from the date of purchase from the Entertainment portal.  Your BONUS eGift Card will be 
sent by email within 30 days after choosing your BONUS eGift Card in the Entertainment portal. The link to the portal to choose your BONUS eGift Card will expire on 

the 14 June 2021. 
 

Choose a BONUS $10 Woolworths Store eGift Card or $10 JB Hi-Fi eGift Card when a Single City Membership product is purchased or choose a $20 Woolworths Store 
eGift Card or $20 JB Hi-Fi eGift Card when a Multi City or Multi Plus Membership product is purchased between 12:00am Tuesday 16 February 2021 and 11:59pm 

Monday 15th April 2021 AEST. One eGift Card per product purchased. Offer excludes Entertainment merchant waitstaff offers and Corporate Partner offers. 
 

Woolworths Store eGift Card Terms: View Gift Card FAQs here - https://giftcards.woolworths.com.au/about/terms-and-conditions Your BONUS Woolworths Store 
eGift Card does not expire. Lost or stolen cards cannot be replaced. If you request a refund on your Entertainment Membership within 30 days of your purchase and it 

is after receiving your eGift Card, the amount of the eGift Card will be deducted from the original value of your Membership purchased. 
 

BONUS JB Hi-Fi eGift Cards Terms. View JB Hi-Fi eGift Card FAQs here - https://support.jbhifi.com.au/hc/en-au/categories/360004372033-Gift-Cards JB Hi-Fi eGift Cards 
do not expire. Lost or stolen cards cannot be replaced. If you request a refund on your Entertainment Membership within 30 days of your purchase and it is after 

receiving your eGift Card, the amount of the eGift Card will be deducted from the original value of your Membership purchased. 
 

*All member offers are subject to terms and conditions. Check individual offers on the Entertainment Membership App or www.entertainment.com.au for more 
information. For all dining offers, it is optional for participating businesses to accept your Entertainment Memberships on all official Australian and New Zealand public 

holidays, Mother’s Day, Father’s Day and Valentine’s Day. © 2020 Entertainment Publications of Australia Pty Ltd. 

https://giftcards.woolworths.com.au/about/terms-and-conditions
https://support.jbhifi.com.au/hc/en-au/categories/360004372033-Gift-Cards
http://www.entertainment.com.au/
https://www.entertainment.com.au/orderbooks/215j207
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Easter Hat Parade - As we usually do each year for the Easter Hat Parade, the canteen will be 
selling some fun food at recess next Thursday as well as our usual recess items.  Items will be 
between 50c and $1. 

Volunteers - We are still looking for more volunteers to help out in the canteen one day a 
month.  We couldn't run the canteen without our volunteers so if you have one day a month to 
spare and help out, we would love to see you.  At the moment we have two Tuesdays where we 
are looking for one volunteer per day, and one Friday where we need two volunteers as that is 
our busiest day.  If you would like to help out, please come in and see Donna or Anna or email 
jpps.canteen@gmail.com. 

Hi everyone, 

Just a reminder that students return in Term 2 in winter uniform. 

With regards a technology update: everything has been going smoothly with the computerisation 
of the uniform shop. The final roll out will hopefully happen as planned, over the holidays, ready 
for Term 2.   

During the holidays, you can still place Flexischools online orders ready for collection when school 
comes back. 

However, in Term 2, uniform online sales are changing from Flexischools to a new online website. 
This change is only for the uniform shop.  

The CANTEEN will STILL BE USING FLEXISCHOOLS for recess and lunch orders as normal. 
Only the uniform shop will stop using Flexischools. 

Information will be sent home at the beginning of next term on how to access the new website for 
online purchases.    

Buying in person at the store will remain the same next term, albeit with new streamlined computer 
receipts!  Please remember, no cash is taken in the uniform store, only cards. 

Wishing everyone a very happy Easter and safe holidays, 

Sarah 
0412 987 027 
jpps.uniform@gmail.com 

FROM THE CANTEEN

FROM THE UNIFORM SHOP

mailto:jpps.canteen@gmail.com


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

JOHN PURCHASE P& C PRESENTS 
 

THE 2021 
EASTER 
RAFFLE! 

 
RAFFLE TICKETS ON 
SALE NOW! 



RAFFLE TICKET INFORMATION 
 

2 FOR $5 OR 5 FOR $10 
10 FOR $15 

Our annual Easter raffle returns with a 
difference! 

This year we are going online to ensure we are 
COVIDSafe. 

 
Raffle tickets will be on sale until MIDDAY Wednesday 

31st March for students and staff only 
 

Prize Winners will be announced during the Easter Hat 
Parade. 

 
This year, we will be having a limited number of 

allergy/diet friendly prizes (vegan friendly, dairy, wheat, 
gluten and egg free,) as well as our standard chocolate 

prizes. 
 

There are many prizes to be won, will your child win this 
year? 

 
 

 
 
 
 

Click here to purchase tickets for the standard prizes 

Click here to purchase tickets in our allergy/diet friendly draw 



RAFFLE TICKET INFORMATION 
 

PRIVACY DISCLOSURE 
STATEMENT 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Please note rafflelink.com.au is a third party website. By 

entering your details, you are abiding by the Terms & 
Conditions of rafflelink.com.au. 

Full term & conditions and privacy statement can be 
viewed here 

 
 
 

JPPS P&C will only have access to your child’s name 
and class to draw the prize winners. 

 
 

If you have any further queries, please email Bec 
Williams (Event Organiser) bec@jppspandc.org.au 



DONATION 
INFORMATION 

 
 

This year to comply with our COVIDsafe plans, 
we will not be accepting physical donations of 

chocolates for our raffle prizes. 
 

Instead, we are asking families to donate the 
amount they would spend on physical donations 

into our Fete account. 
Donations can be made until 

MIDDAY 31st March. 
 

BSB: 062-401 
Account: 10345651 

Account Name: JPPS PC Fete 
 

We thank you for your understanding during the 
transition through “COVID normal.” 

All donations are greatly appreciated. 
 
 
 

 
 

Let’s hop to the end of Term 1 in the most 
eggciting way! 



VOLUNTEER 
INFORMATION 

 

This event would not be possible without our 
wonderful volunteers. 

So if you are able to spare an hour the day before 
or on the morning of the event, 

we are seeking volunteers to assist us with the 
following: 

 
-setting up the colouring competition display 

-prize wrapping 
-decorating the school entry 

-prize collection 
 
 
 
 
 

Please note all volunteers will require a valid 
Working with Children Check (WWCC). 

 
Contact Bec 

bec@jppspandc.org.au 
by COB Thursday 25th March 





Enquire
Now!

In collaboration with more power to you

Public Speaking & Debating Programs for Years 1 to 9
Raising the educational bar with over 8500+ satisfied 

students since 2015!

• Well researched, structured, 
experiential learning programs linked 
to NSW learning outcomes

• Small classes for personalised 
attention

• Highly qualified and experienced 
coaches (adjudicators of national and 
international debating competitions)

• $100 AUD discount with Creative 
Kids’ Voucher

After-school Programs 
in John Purchase

Public School 
& C3 Church

(near Cherrybrook 
Public School) 

#0411678854 
cornerstoneacademysydney@gmail.com

 WeChat ID: mparackal



100 $ 
DISCOUNT 

MEMBERS OF AUSTRALIAN SPEECH 
COMMUNICATION ASSOCIATION

 

ADMISSION OPEN 
FOR SECOND TERM 

Public Speaking

Debating

Creative Writing

PROGRAM
Age Group: 5-18 years, Limited

Seats, Small Groups, Structured
Syllabus, Unique Methods,
Multiple Locations, Online

 

LOCATION
John Purchase Public School

 
Program Is Available At

Multiple Locations And Online 
 

TIMINGS AT JOHN PURCHASE PUBLIC SCHOOL

Public Speaking and Debating - 3:10 PM To 4:15 PM 
Creative Writing - 4:15 PM To 5:15 PM  

 In Secure Premises Of School Every Thursday 

 

+61 424 471 606
contact@talentclubedu.com.au

To learn more, visit us at
http://talentclubedu.com.au

CONTACT US FOR DETAILS:

25$ FOR 1
PROGRAM 

 
40$ FOR 2

PROGRAMS






